
Loose Bead Society 

 

November 2024 Bulletin Board 
 

Piece on Loan 

 

 I am submitting a piece or pieces from the “Container Challenge” to be displayed in a locked 

display case in the New Berlin Library. The utmost care will be used when displaying the pieces, but 

please do not give us extemely valuable or fragile items to display. 

 

 Pieces may or may not have your name attached to them when displayed, but we will need to 

list the artist/designer ! If you prefer not to have your name listed, please check the box below. 

 

 Items will be returned to you at the December LBS Membership Meeting. If you will not be in 

attendance or you have any other concerns, please contact me at Rmaegli@aol.com. 

 

 Thank you for trusting us with your treasure! - Ruth Maegli, LBS President 

 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

 

PRINT Your Name: _________________________________________ 

 

Check the box if you prefer NOT to have your name listed on the board: □ 

 

Materials/Technique(s): ______________________________ 

 

Color(s): ________________________________ 

 

Artist/Designer if not an original design: ______________________________ 

 

 

 

 

LBS Release Form 

 

I release the Loose Bead Society of Greater Milwaukee and the New Berlin Library of any 

responsibility for loss or damage to the item(s) that I am submitting to be displayed in the November 

2024  LBS Bulletin Board at the New Berlin Library. 

 

Printed Name: ________________________________ 

 

Signature: ____________________________________ 

 

Date: ________________________________________ 

mailto:Rmaegli@aol.com

